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Dear Parents and Carers 

HINTS & TIPS 
Spare clothes - please remember to bring spare clothes for your child and ensure that the 
clothes are manageable by the children to promote independence. Please also consider shoes 
and whether your child can put them on and do them up with little or no help. Wellingtons 
(named) and wet weather gear  
  
DATES for YOUR DIARY: 

     FAREHAM SWITCH ON LIGHTS Sunday 25th November 
  From 12 noon - in West Street, Stalls, Music, Classic Bikes,  
  Father Christmas, Panto, Bands  
  Lantern Workshop in Crafty Makery. Lights switch on 4.30pm 
    
CHRISTMAS BREAK: Monday 24th December – Monday 7th January 

 
             HOLIDAY CLUB:  27th 28th 31st December & 2nd 3rd 4th January 
Remember you need to provide a packed lunch for your children if they are attending for this 
week. Our nursery is a NUT FREE zone, so please do not bring in nuts of any kind.  This 
includes nuts in products such as cereal bars and chocolate spread.  Snack, milk & water will 
still be provided and afternoon tea if you have booked for your child to have it. 
 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT Thursday 13th December at 2pm. If your children are 
not in on this day, please bring them to the Church 10.30am for rehearsal collect 
at 11.30am and bring them back at 1.30pm for the show which starts at 2pm. 

      United Reform Church 18 Osborne Rd South Fareham PO16 7DG 
 

SWIMMING: We would very like to start our Swimming Lessons again in  
January but we need at least 10 children, Swimming is a fun, fitness and a     

a      lifesaving activity so please join us and sign up.  Lessons cost £6.30   
 

 
GYMNASTICS; NO Gymnastics in December but Starts again Thursday 24th 
January 2018 and is delivered by qualified instructors.  As we can only take 15 
children please tell the nursery if you would like your child to attend. Cost is £3 a 
lesson and the whole month must be paid at the nursery in advance. 
 
HALF TERM : Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are closed on Monday 24th 25th & 26th December & on New Year’s Eve we are open 8-5pm 


